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I'm retired, living within my "budget."  In these times of shrinking buying power and 

government excessive spending, shouldn't our government be holding departments 

accountable for fiscal responsibility.  There has not been enough transparency to 

show the money trail.  Just telling us there is not enough money, is not transparency.  

Increasing taxes and fees as described in this bill does nothing to "help" Oregonians.  

It will create a heavy burden on everyone but those in higher income brackets.  Will 

the increase cost of living in Oregon cause peopke to move out of state?  I strongly 

oppose this bill.  As our elected officials, it's time to show fiscal restraint.   


